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NAME DATE RECEIVED RESPONDENTS ACTION

Petitions on fracking:

Gordon Chandler

Petition the Council to 
apply pressure on 
organizations to stop all 
fracking operations 
planned to take place in 
Wiltshire.

Hydraulic Fracturing- 
Concern over PEDL 
licenses approved in the 
four license blocks 
identified in Wiltshire.

Iona Hassan

Call for an urgent 
moratorium on fracking in 
Wiltshire.

29.08.15

13.01.16

09.02.16

46

10

87,514 (of which 
approximately 
1,500 are Wiltshire 
residents - 
unverified).

This petition was not reported to Council in 
September 2015 due to an insufficient number 
of signatures. The Cabinet member for 
Strategic Planning, Development 
Management, Strategic Housing, Property and 
Waste responded advising that the petition 
would be considered as part of the Council’s 
response to the Oil and Gas Authority 
consultation. Since the last meeting of Council 
the signatures on this petition have increased.

This petition was received without contact 
details for a response and is to be considered 
alongside other petitions and further letters 
addressed to Economy and Planning on this 
subject. 

This petition is to be presented to Council on 
23.02.16, oil and gas drilling and hydraulic 
fracturing  are also to be the subject of a 
motion at this meeting of Council.
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Rebecca Leitch 

Keep two of the 
Trowbridge Children 
Centres open
-Petition against 
proposals to close 
Bellefield and Longfield 
childrens centres

17/11/15 688 This petition was considered as part of the 
consultation on changes to children’s centre 
provision and was reported to Cabinet in 
December 2015. A response was sent to the 
petitioner advising that it had been decided to 
keep 2 children’s centres in Trowbridge- 
Studley Green and Longfield.

Mr and Mrs Blanchard

The residents of Devizes 
are petitioning against the 
3 hour maximum stay in 
the town centre car parks. 
We would like all day 
parking to be an option in 
all car parks.

30/11/15 1,672 The petitioners were invited to Devizes Area 
Board in January 2016 to discuss this issue 
and received a response from the Cabinet 
Member for Highways and Transport. It was 
considered that the current management of car 
parks in Devizes served the needs of the town 
as the results of the parking survey conducted 
by the Council in 2014 indicated that 72% of 
respondents either agreed or strongly agreed 
that the Council should prioritise short stay 
parking near the town centre and locate long 
stay parking on the fringes of the town.

Note: This does not include petitions received in respect of regulatory matters ie planning and licensing which are dealt with under 
different procedures. 


